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From the Director, Department of Parks, Recreation, and Culture (DPRC), requesting a retroactive
extension of the Temporary Assignment to a Higher Classification for Ms. Emily Heller, allowing her to
continue to serve in the position of Marketing and Communications Manager for the DPRC, for the
period effective August 2, 2016, through December 1, 2016.

See Attachments
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